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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

Open enrollment for fall 2020 starts June 1 at Polk State College 

Wednesday, May 27, 2020 — Registration continues to take place for the second six-
week summer session that will start on June 22 and the fall semester that will start on 
August 17. Currently enrolled students can register for fall classes now. Open 
enrollment for fall will begin on June 1. 
 
Students currently enrolled at Polk State may register for classes through 
their Passport accounts. Dual enrollment students should 
email DEregistration@polk.edu for assistance with registration. 
 
Prospective students must submit a free online application to the College 
at www.polk.edu. More information about the application, orientation, and registration 
processes are available online at www.polk.edu/admission-aid/admissionsteps. 
 
Although the College’s campuses and centers remain closed to students and 
prospective students until further notice due to COVID-19, advisors are ready to 
remotely serve them with setting their academic goals, accessing information and 
services, and making responsible decisions consistent with their goals and degree 
requirements. Students and prospective students may email registrar@polk.edu or 
call 863.297.1000 for assistance with registration and advising. 

Please note that the Registrar’s phone line is operating Monday through Friday from 10 
a.m. to 2 p.m. Students may leave voicemails to receive assistance from employees 
working remotely outside of these hours. Please allow 48 business hours for a response 
to voicemail and email. 
 
Students are also encouraged to begin the financial aid process as soon as possible. 
The first step is to complete the Free Application for Federal Student Aid 
(FAFSA). Students may email financialaid@polk.edu, call 863.297.1004, or view 
the College’s online FAFSA tutorial at www.polk.edu/admission-aid/financial-
aid for assistance with financial aid. 
 
Polk State continues to maintain full operations remotely with faculty and staff prepared 
to assist students by email, phone, and the College’s learning management system, 
Canvas. The College understands that some students may experience barriers to 
accessing the online learning environment and continues to provide resources 
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on www.polk.edu. 
 
Throughout the application, registration, and financial aid processes, students are 
encouraged to monitor their Polk State emails and accounts for important updates. 
Students should also visit www.polk.edu and the College’s social media for the latest 
news and additional resources as they become available. 
 

About Polk State College 

Located in Winter Haven, Florida, and established in 1964, Polk State College is a 

multi-campus institution serving more than 16,000 students with Bachelor of Applied 

Science, Bachelor of Science, Associate in Arts, and Associate in Science degrees, as 

well as a wide range of certificate and workforce training options. The College also 

operates three charter high schools.  

Polk State’s advantages include small class sizes; hands-on learning; dedicated faculty; 

day and night classes; online options; affordable tuition; excellent financial aid; and a 

diverse community and vibrant student life, including fine arts opportunities, clubs, and 

intercollegiate athletics. 
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